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February 16, 2018
Leana Araujo, Ph.D.
Associate Professor
Department of Physical Therapy, Research Office
601 Winyah, Dr.
Orlando, FL 32803

Dear Dr. Araujo,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am pleased to write this letter of support for your research project “Can A Prescribed Walking Program With or Without Monitoring Impact Dizziness in the Older Adults”. I fully endorse your research program as described in the research application you are submitting to the Grants Office through Research Office for consideration of funding. The Department of Institutional Effectiveness has sufficient departmental resources to support the proposed research, including the availability of SPSS software for the data analyses. 

Additionally, your proposed research project strengthens our institution scholarly activities and the partnership with Florida Hospital. As such, I recommend that the research be approved for funding.

Sincerely,



Roy Lukman, Ph.D.
Director of the Institutional Effectiveness Department
Chair of the Scientific Review Committee
Adventist University of Health Sciences
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